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Karen Olson

From: Vincent Almeda <valmeda@att.net>

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 3:33 PM

To: Karen Olson; Michael

Subject: Re: Construction Services Contract

Yes...I am in agreement with renewing-extending our current contract at the original contract prices, 
hourly rates and percentage mark-ups. 
 
Are you going to need my licenses and insurances sent to you as well...they are of course renewed-
current and on record at the city...but I know sometimes you want it directly. 
 

From: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
To: Vincent Almeda <valmeda@att.net>; Michael <mtfacquisitions@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 2:31 PM 
Subject: RE: Construction Services Contract 
 
Vince – 
  
Are you in agreement that this extension would be at the original contract hourly rates and percentage mark-
ups? 
  
Thanks 
  

Karen Olson 
Deputy Director 
Port and Marine Services 
305-809-3803 (O) 
305-293-6438 (F) 
  

From: Vincent Almeda [mailto:valmeda@att.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 2:21 PM 
To: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Michael <mtfacquisitions@aol.com> 
Subject: Re: Construction Services Contract 
  
Yes we would like to have our contract extended...thank you. 
  

From: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
To: Vincent Almeda <valmeda@att.net>; Michael <mtfacquisitions@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 11:32 AM 
Subject: Construction Services Contract 
  
Vince – 
  
Per your contract we can extend your contract, approved through res #16-175, with the CRA’s 
approval.  If you would like a one year extension it would be at the rates listed in exhibit “A” of your 
agreement.  If these terms are acceptable to you please respond to this email indicating so. 



2

  
Thanks 
  

Karen Olson 

Deputy Director 
Port and Marine Services 
305-809-3803 (O) 
305-293-6438 (F) 
  
  

 


